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It’s hard to believe that we have hit the middle of the year already, the speed of work generated by CHATGPT has 

not abated at all this year and the level of work seems to have intensified in the sector. 

After ACODE 88 we then attended THETA in Brisbane in April. It was nice to see colleagues face to face again at a 

great event like THETA. THETA was a very successful, and we are still waiting for the final report from CAUDIT. 

The nice thing was that there were approx. 75% of attendees that were first timers to THETA, so we have a good 

healthy supply of innovators coming through. 

The planning for the ACODE LTLI is well in hand. We have 44 participants which is amazing and have 3 sponsors at 

this stage. Echo 360 have supplied a generous prize up for grabs at the LTLI , Pebblepad are again sponsoring the 

Beach Party fish and chip night, and FeedbackFruits sponsoring the Welcome reception on the Sunday evening. 

The Faculty for the LTLI will meet next week. 

We have managed to again attract the University of Western Australia back to ACODE so you will see them pop up 

now and again please make them welcome. 

Invoices for membership will go out at the beginning of August for the 2024 year, so please watch out for those in 

your inbox. 

The Working group on Benchmark 9 are progressing and meeting 2 times a week. We are hoping to have this work 

completed shortly so that we can move on to reviewing the other 8 Benchmarks as we would like to complete this 

work this year as we will be doing the Benchmarking Summit again in 2024. 

A reminder that we are always on the lookout for articles/photos to populate the Learning Spaces pages on the 

website.  If you have not already checked them out, follow this link:  

https://www.acode.edu.au/course/view.php?id=28&section=1  
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